
OFFICIAL 

The Bellarine needs a rail line put back in from South Geelong to Drysdale. 

As the area has increased in population and the current road system is now 

overloaded. A rail line would reduce our carbon footprint with less cars on 

the road while also making the roads safer. This would also reduce the 

overloaded car parking at South Geelong & Geelong stations. 

Regards 
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